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Romanian Presidency of the Council of the European Union

Ms Karin KELLER-SUTTER
President of the Swiss EFTA/EU Delegation

Bucharest, the 229 of April 2019

Dear Ms Karin KELLER-SUTTER,

Thank you for your kind letter of congratfulations on Romania’s Presidency of
the Council of the European Union.

It gives us great pleasure fo extend an invitation to the Swiss delegation for
relations with European institutions and their member states to attend the
Plenary Meeting of the LXI COSAC, which will be held in Bucharest, on the
23 - 25M of June 2019, af the Palace of Parliament, as part of the
parliamentary dimension of the Romanian Presidency of the Council of the
European Union.

Please find atfached the draft programme of the meeting and the general
information. The registration process for the meeting and registration for the
hotels, along with other relevant defails, are explained in the general
information. Please kindly take note of the registration deadlines.

We look forward to seeing you in Bucharest,

Yours sincerely,
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